
 
 
 
 
To: GMB SCHOOL REPS 
 
 
6th January 2025 
  

 
 
Dear GMB School Rep, 
 
 

GMB SOUTHERN REGIONAL SCHOOLS COMMITTEE 
 
 

Please be advised that our next committee meeting will be held virtually via a Microsoft 
TEAMS meeting on Tuesday 28th January 2025 from 9.30am – 12pm. 
 
A link to attend the meeting will be emailed out closer to the date. 

 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss further, please email me at 
katie.feighan@gmb.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Katie Feighan 
Regional Organiser – School Lead 
 

mailto:katie.feighan@gmb.org.uk

